
Dear ESB and YSF members,  

After a successful ESB conference in Davos, we at YSF are still in need of a New Industrial Liaison 
Officer. We are happy to announce that four people have applied for the position.  
They did their job, now it is up to you to vote for the person you think seems most fit to join our 
board. For this you have one month the time until 1st of December.  

To do this, we have indicated in a few images how to do the voting, below the list of candidates: log 
in, click on members: my account and go to ESB election and find there the YSF election.  
 
Best regards, 

Arn Mignon 

(On behalf of the YSF board) 

The four different candidates are:  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


